
Gina LeDuc-Kuntz
Freeport

Dear Members on the Committee of State and Local Government, my name is Gina 
LeDuc-Kuntz. I am a resident of Freeport. 
I am writing to urge you to vote "ought not to pass" on  LD1123. 
I am curious which victim of covid-19 this bill seeks to create a memorial for?  Will it
be our school children who have lost so much of their education?  Will be some of 
those children who took their own lives to do the unbearable social isolation Gov. 
Mills' mandates thrust upon them?  Will it be our drug addicts who succumbed  to 
their addictions? Will be our collapsed businesses?  Who?
I urge you to vote against LD1123.  It is offensive.


